
Dear Richard, 

 

We will open a homecoming exhibition of the Korea Pavilion on March 3 in Seoul. The 
attached is a short introduction, which will be sent by emails outside Korea for the 
promotion. I extracted most of the text from the catalog and from the previous press 
materials by the English promotion agency. The added parts are blue colored. Can you 
quickly check any grammatical errors without much change? Please let me know your 
time.  

In the next 6 months, I will write two pieces of writing, one for the symposium at 
Australia and the other for the exhibition, Papers and Concrete at MMCA. You already 
helped me to edit them. I hope you can spare some time for helping me. 

Best, 

Sung 


